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Statement of the Board of Directors 
 

Within the terms of paragraph c), number 1 of article 245 of the Portuguese Securities Code, 
the members of the Board of Directors, identified below, declare that to the best of their 
knowledge: 
 

i) the information contained in the management report, the annual accounts, the 
Auditors’ Report and all other accounting documentation required by law or regulation, 
was produced in compliance with the applicable accounting standards and gives a true 
and fair view of the assets and liabilities, the financial position and the results of 
Jerónimo Martins, SGPS, S.A. and the companies included in the consolidation 
perimeter. 

 

ii) the Management report is a faithful statement of the evolution of the businesses, of the 
performance and of the position of Jerónimo Martins, SGPS, S.A. and the companies 
included within the consolidation perimeter, and contains a description of the main 
risks and uncertainties which they face.    

 

Lisbon, 1 March 2016 
 

 
 

Pedro Manuel de Castro Soares dos Santos 
(Chairman of the Board of Directors and Chief Executive Officer)  

 
 

Alan Johnson  
(Member of the Board of Directors) 

 
 

Andrzej Szlezak 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 
 

 

António Pedro de Carvalho Viana-Baptista 
(Member of the Board of Directors and Member of the Audit Committee) 
 

 

Artur Stefan Kirsten 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 
 

 

Clara Christina Streit 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 
 

 

Francisco Seixas da Costa 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 

 
 

Hans Eggerstedt 
(Member of the Board of Directors and Chairman of the Audit Committee) 
 
 

Henrique Soares dos Santos 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 
 

 

Nicolaas Pronk 
(Member of the Board of Directors) 
 

 

Sérgio Tavares Rebelo 
(Member of the Board of Directors and Member of the Audit Committee) 
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